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HONG KONG

Special Notice

DBGC Coronavirus Precautionary Measures

Anyone visiting DBGC should not board the Club shuttle bus or
enter the Club premises if;

1) They have travelled to Mainland China in the last 14 days
2) They are experiencing flu-like symptoms**

**Bus drivers and receptionists are now equipped with infrared
thermometers in case anyone would like to check the temperature
if they suspect they may have a fever.

The Club asks that everyone practice good hygiene and be
considerate of others by;

1) Stepping on the red sanitation mat at the front entrance

2) Covering their mouth when they cough or sneeze

3) Disposing of used tissues and facemasks properly in litter bins

4) Wash their hands regularly and utilize the hand sanitizers
placed throughout the Club

Your understanding and cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Club Management

Posting: date: 7 February 2020
Removal date: Until further notice

Ref: GC/Notice/03/20



